
Pre-Registration Form 
Fall 2002 NES/MAA Meeting,  November 22-23, 2002 

If you have questions about registration, you can also contact Sarah Mabrouk by phone, (508)626-4785, or by email, 
smabrouk@frc.mass.edu.  
Checks should be made to: NES/MAA.    Mail this form to :  

Sarah L. Mabrouk 
Framingham State College 
100 State Street, PO Box 9101 
Framingham, MA 01701-9101 

Please pre-register! You may register at the meeting if you wish; however, it would help to plan the meeting if you pre-
register by mail and it will save you money in that on-site registration fees are five dollars more than pre-registration fees.  
Also, meals cannot be guaranteed unless reservations are received by Friday, November 2, 2002.  It may not be 
possible to buy tickets to the banquet or lunch at the meeting.  Spouses and guests are welcome at all meals.  
 
PRE-REGISTRATION (please type or print):  

Name:    

Name as you want it to appear on your name badge:   

Affiliation:   

Address:    
 
 
Telephone:   

E-mail:     

Need Parking:  (Check all that apply.)  Friday, November 22, 2002     
      Saturday, November 23, 2002   
      Special Needs Parking*     
     *Please contact Sarah Mabrouk to make arrangements for Special Needs Parking. 
 
Pre-registration Fee:  

MAA Member ($20.00)  
Non-member ($25.00)  
Student or unemployed ($5.00)        $    

Meals  
Reception and Banquet Friday ($28.00 per person)    $    

Luncheon Saturday ($19.00 per person)    $    
 
Total       $    
 

Attending  (Check all that apply)  Friday, November 22, 2002     
 Saturday, November 23, 2002     
 Participating in Section NeXT     

 
Workshops  (Check all that apply)    Excel (Friday, November 22, 2002)  
        SAS-JMP. (Friday, November 22, 2002) 
        TI-83 Statistics (Saturday, November 23, 2002) 
        TI-89/TI-92/Voyage 200 (Saturday, November 23, 2002) 
        GSP4 (Saturday, November 23, 2002) 
        Maple (Saturday, November 23, 2002) 
 
Please call, (508)626-4785, or email, smabrouk@frc.mass.edu, Sarah Mabrouk, Framingham State College, to pre-
register for these workshops.  Enrollment is limited. 
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